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Transitional Math 
Starting next year we need to have a Transitional Math class.  The goal behind this is to prevent 
students from having to take remedial math classes.  In addition to costing students money, 
research shows that students who are taking these remedial classes struggle to finish their 
degree.  Some school districts are just redesigning their current class curriculum. We have to 
work with Lake Land on this. 
 
We have to offer a class that includes one of these pathways 

1. Stem Pathway 
2. Quantitative Literacy and Statistics Pathway 
3. Technical Math Pathway 

I am taking an administrators academy on this and learning more about this. 
 
 

 
State Report Cards 

 
The State Report Card came out at the end of October.  Attached you will find the district report 
card and one for your building. 
 
 
 


